
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thames Valley Neurodiversity 
Umbrella Project 

 
Supporting East Berkshire schools/colleges  

to celebrate neurodiversity  
 

Take part for FREE 

Your education setting school/college will receive 

• A pack of 25 brightly coloured umbrellas to create your own display 

• Two neurodiversity training webinars for staff (23 Nov & 7 Dec 2023) 

• Access to a free lunch-and-learn webinar for parents/carers (25 Jan 2024) 

• Exclusive resources focusing on neurodiversity, including posters, information 

packs, lesson plans and assembly presentations 

 

To sign your school/college up to take part, please click here. 

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis 

 

Deadline to sign up Monday 27th Nov 2023 (midday) 

 

                               

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/yL732eSm3L

